
 
 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 
AUGUST 2021 

President's Letter: 
 Hello to all the “Library Friends”   Hope this newsletter finds everyone doing well. Reminder to our members 
that our Labor Day book sale is just around the corner!  If you haven’t signed up yet to help out during this event 
the sign up sheet is in the library.  I know there are a few times that are still not spoken for.  You can always call 

the library and the front desk volunteer would gladly sign you up. Set up will be Thursday morning Sept 2nd at 
8:00am.  The sale goes from that Friday through Sunday.  Tear down will be approx. 4:00pm Sunday.  Any help is 

very much appreciated! 
 Our next “Friends” meeting will be a very important one.  Monday Sept 27th at 1:00pm.  Please do your best 
to attend this meeting.  Prior to the meeting we will have a very fun activity planned with prizes!  Who does not 
love prizes!!!  We will break for refreshments and go forward with our business meeting. Starting with elections 

for the upcoming year.  That being said, please consider becoming a board member.  The board members that are 
currently in place would be going into their 4th year, so please, if not you, perhaps you can nominate someone you 
feel would be good in any of the positions!  
 Many thanks to everyone for all you do to help out our beautiful library. See you at the book sale!! 
 
Sue Hedman, President 

 

Treasurer’s Report:        
Beginning bank balance on 7/1/21:              $9,199.59                 
Book sales/Dues                349.00 
Disbursements                             -     (217.00) 

Ending bank balance 7/31/21:                               $9,331.59 
 
      

Carol Trimble, Treasurer 

 

Secretary’s Reprt : 
     The July 26,2021 meeting of Library Friends was called to order by President Sue Hedman.  Sue welcomed all 
and thanked them for coming.  Debbie Tamietti Introduced our speaker Susan Vickers Starr author of Ringo Starr 

Search and Rescue.  Susan introduced four members of TRSR and the four dogs who also came.  The program 
was most informative and enjoyable. 
     At the close of the program, the business meeting continued. 
     The secretary read the minutes of the last meeting and they were approved.  The treasurer also gave her re-
port and it was accepted. 
      

Nancy Hubbs lead a discussion on the upcoming Labor Day book sale.  It will be a bag sale of one size only for $5 
a bag.  It is only for books and we need to keep any donations separate from book sale proceeds. Secondly, 
Nancy said that the Wine Around the Library will be held on October 16 from 4pm to 6pm.The tickets will be $30 
and 200 will be sold. There will be a silent auction beginning on September 20. There will also be baskets raffled 
at the event.  Fliers and tickets will be available on August 2.   
     Our next meeting will be held September 27. There being no further business, Carol Trimble motioned and 
Helen Palmer seconded the motion that the meeting be adjourned. 

 
Jean Larson, Secretary  

Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:              
        

If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         
  Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 



Library Manager’s Report:     By Ann Pendleton 

Hi All,  
Our Library Board is working hard to set up our annual “Wine Around the Library” Fundraiser.  

It will be held October 16th, Saturday, 4 pm to 6 pm. 
 
Tickets are now being sold for $30 apiece at the library or see a Board Member to get your 
ticket(s)! 

 
Sponsorships are also available! 

 
 

 
 


